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“THE BAR” 
By Tony Jorgenson  
7/18/2017 
(Version #1) 
Silent Scene 
 
 
CAST 
JULIET- Mid 20’s, thirst trap with the ass of an angel 
DON JUAN- Late 20’s, slightly balding, a bit over weight 
and no self-esteem  
VENUS- Late 20’s Instagram model with Rihanna’s swagger 
 
 

Location – Divey Townie Bar 
 
 

DON JUAN 
(Sitting at the bar. Takes a drink of his beer 
Scouting out the lady prospects) 

 
JULIET  

(Sitting at the bar, she takes a sip of her olive 
martini. Looking at her phone grazing through a 
bowl of bar pretzels) 

 
DON JUAN 

(Takes a handful of bar pretzels and throws them 
in his mouth and meets the eyes of Juliet)   

 
JULIET  

(Looks up in Don Juan’s direction. She gives a 
slight grin and combs her hair behind her ear 
with her fingertips) 

 
DON JUAN 

(A bar peanut dribbles from his mouth. Not 
believing what he is seeing looks around and 
looks back at Juliet)  

 
JULIET  

(Looking in his direction with an even bigger 
smile and pops a pretzel in her mouth with the 
push of her index finger) 

 
DON JUAN 

(Takes a chug of his beer and looks around the 
room again) 
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JULIET  
(Takes another sip of her olive martini and 
turns, so she is now leaning on the bar. Gazing 
in Don’s direction and combs back her hair with 
her fingertips. She smiles then bites her lip)  

 
DON JUAN 

(Takes a drink of his beer. Now starting to feel 
confident. He raises his eyebrows and smiles at 
Juliet. He starts swaying a bit to the music)  

 
JULIET  

(Still gazing in his direction snickers and combs 
hair back with fingertips and munches on the end 
of the pretzel) 

 
DON JUAN 

(Now feeling confident, Don mirrors Juliet and 
turns around leaning on the bar, his belly 
slightly protruding as he leans on the bar. He 
cockily takes a big gulp of beer) 

 
JULIET  

(Finishes her martini and toys with the olive in 
her mouth)  

 
DON JUAN 

(Looks at her astonished and pleased. Taking 
another gulp of his bar to try to cool himself 
and finishes his beer) 

 
JULIET  

(Bites her lips. And mouths, “Do you want to have 
a drink with me?) 

 
DON JUAN 

(Shakes his head yes and mouths, “Definitely.” He 
turns to the bartender, and he points at Juliet’s 
drink and flashes 2 with this index and middle 
finger and grabs a bowl of bar pretzel) 

 
JULIET  

(Gazing in Don direction looking pleased, she 
giggles and combs her hair with her fingertips)  

 
DON JUAN 

(Trying to hurry. Grabs the drinks and bar 
pretzels aggressively, some of which spill, and 
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throws down his credit card. Trying to get to 
Juliet as fast as he can) 

 
VENUS 

(Enters from the other side of Don. Venus carries 
two olive martinis and saunters towards Juliet 
with a smirk on her face) 

 
DON JUAN 

(Puts down the two olive martinis and bar 
pretzels and forcefully signs his receipt. Again 
he picks up the martinis and pretzels and spills. 
He looks up at Juliet and sees Venus walking up 
to her with two olive martinis in shock) 

 
JULIET  

(Smiling, she takes one of the martinis out of 
Venus’s hands and combs her hair with her 
fingertips in the other) 

 
VENUS 

(Smiles and plays with Juliet’s hair)  
 

DON JUAN 
(Not believing what he is seeing, Don takes a 
seat back at the bar with the two olive martinis 
and pretzels. He grabs one of the martinis and 
chugs the entire glass. Then rests his head on 
his fist and lets out a huge sigh) 

 
 
     BLACK OUT 
 
 
 


